
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ March 20, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Transportation Contract 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve a 3 year agreement with Sunrise 
Transportation with annual 4% increases in service costs. 

Background Information: 

Sunrise transportation provides busing to our special needs students that receive educational 
services either on or off campus. This contract is negotiated by SASED and this provider provides 
transportation for numerous students throughout the special education cooperative. We have 
used this services for many years and the service has done well. 
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